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IMPORTANT! 
Molina Provider News: 

 

Reminder: Magellan Rx No Longer Administers Pharmacy 

Prescription Benefits For Florida Specialty Plan Members   

Effective September 1, 2021 

New PBM Information 

Effective 9/1/21, Magellan Rx will no longer administer pharmacy prescription benefits for Magellan 

Complete Care of Florida’s Specialty Plan membership, as members have transitioned to Molina Healthcare 

of Florida. At that time, pharmacies must submit claims for payment to CVS Health RxBIN: 004336 and 

RxPCN: ADV.  Pharmacies must submit claims for payment for members to new RxBIN and RxPCN for 

Dates of Service on or after 9/1/21.   

Molina Healthcare of Florida - Medicaid Routing Information 

Plan  Name RxBIN: RxPCN: Group 

Molina Healthcare of Florida     

Specialty Plan 

004336 ADV RX0734 

Processing Claims   

For assistance processing claims, please contact the CVS Health Help Desk at 1-800-791-6856. 

Please use NCPDP version D.0 and provide the following required information for each claim submitted: 

RxBIN: 004336  

RxPCN: ADV 

RXGroup: RX0734 

Cardholder ID: As printed on the Molina ID card 

Patient’s Last Name, First Name 

Patient’s Date of Birth 

Member Communications  

Eligible members received new ID cards from Molina. Beginning 9/1/2021 all related pharmacy claims must 

be processed using the assigned numbers reflected on the new cards. 

 

If you have questions, please contact us at: 855-322-4076 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


